13. HILLMORTON LOCAL AREA TRAFFIC
MANAGEMENT SCHEME

The Board considered a draft Local Area Traffic Management Scheme (LATMS)
for Hillmorton.

The Board was also advised of a public meeting to be held on 24 March 1999 at
7.30pm to discuss a LATMS proposed for the Spreydon area. Phil Clearwater will
attend this meeting.

The Board resolved:

1.  That the Hillmorton LATMS be adopted as a final document.

2. That the Hillmorton residents be thanked for their input, advising the LATMS
has been adopted.



